
 

 
   

 

 
The Richmond Board of Education acknowledges and thanks the First Peoples of the hən̓q̓əmin̓əm̓ (hun-ki-meen-um) language 

group on whose traditional and unceded territories we teach, learn and live. 
 

Dear Families, 

This week we wrapped up our Kindness Month with Pink Shirt Day and an assembly devoted to kindness 

and acceptance. It was heartwarming to hear students share ideas about how we can spread kindness and 

how it is also important to be kind to ourselves.  We also enjoyed a song from the Grade 1 and 2 students in 

Mrs. CJ’s class.  

Even though our Kindness Month is over, we know students will continue to spread kindness through small 

acts, like a smile, a kind word, or helping a friend—these all can make a big difference. We invite families to 

join us in spreading kindness at home and in our community. Let’s work together to create a culture of 

kindness that lasts all year! 

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Sincerely, 
Ms. Zvi and Ms. Sood 

 
Week-at-a-Glance for the week of March 3rd to 7th , 2025: 

Monday Bollywood workshop begins 
PAC meeting at 7 pm in the library 

Tuesday Boys away game at Homma 
Wednesday  
Thursday  

Friday Bollywood performance for families at 1 pm  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Bollywood 

We are excited to kick off our Bollywood workshops! Over the course of the week, students will have the 

opportunity to learn and engage with expert instructors as they prepare a special presentation for families. 

Bollywood dancing promotes cultural appreciation, inclusivity, and creativity, allowing students to explore 

diversity through music and movement. 

 

 
 



 

 
   

 

The final performance will take place on March 7 at 1:00 PM in the school gym. To help us accommodate all 

spectators, please use the link below to confirm your attendance. 

Link: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=mm_zj9hyJkWPzpJxkJGm7I0wUM7UyntFi8L3rhMir4JU

ODFaNFRYT0k4REVOQUxDOUYyNDhZQ0dXTi4u 

We would also like to extend our gratitude to the PAC for generously funding this enriching experience for our 

students. 

We look forward to celebrating with you! 

 
Photos of the Week 
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